
From: Tino Paradiso  
Sent: Saturday, April 23, 2022 5:19 PM 
To: Clerks Public <clerkspublic@markham.ca> 
Subject: 7647 Kennedy Road: Townhouses 
  
CAUTION: This email originated from a source outside the City of Markham. DO 

NOT CLICK on any links or attachments, or reply unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. 
Hello, 
  
 I'm not sure if my comments relate specifically to the 31 townhomes to be built on Kennedy 
Rd.,or if I am sending an email to the right person,  but since one of comments in the prior 
meeting concerned the extra traffic on Lee Ave., I would like to ask one question.  Is it possible 
to expedite the construction of the sidewalk on Lee Ave so that people will have an extra layer 
of protection from the extra traffic as they walk on Lee Ave.?  
  
 Thank you, 
 Tino 
 


